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My Name is Bob Naylon previous owner/ operator/ outfitter of Bear Basin Camp located at 
the end of FS-501 in the Shoshone National Forest.I am commenting on the proposed changes.


Although I understand the interest and concern for the proposed changes (Protecting 
environmental damage to riparian areas) proposal (WR-26). i don’t believe the changes would 
achieve those goals while at the same time put undo burden on the Forest Service permmittee 
who is providing service to the public. To assume that by just eliminating larger vehicles you 
will solve the problem is wrong. Since the introduction of ATVs I believe the road has 
degraded to a greater extent. 

I also believe the road use should be grandfathered in to the current permittee no matter what 
the final decision. This is not the first time the road use has been discussed. Promises were 
made to previous permittees and those should be honored. It is important to have a good 
steward in the area which is the permitted Outfitter. The Forest Service and permmittee are 
Partners. 

I hope these decisions  are not made with assumptions. Please look at all that are affected.

Bob Naylon
 

    




